





REVISION IN MLA. IN GERONTOLOGY PROGRAM

J. Snyder presented the proposal to add EDF 5590 back to the M.A. in Gerontology Program core, effective Fall
2005. EDF 5590 was part of the core until 2002 when the instructor of the course passed away. The course has not
been offered since then but has now been revised and updated by Dean Hine who will teach the course. This will
increase the number of hours required in the core from 18 to 21 semester hours. C. Roszkowski (T. Hawkins)
moved to place this item on the agenda for voting at the next meeting. All approved.

REVISTION IN HOSPITALITY MANAGEMENT CONCENTRATION

R. Wilkinson presented the proposal to add BUS 2750, Legal and Social Environment of Business, as a requirement
in the FCS in Business Option, Hospitality Management Concentration, effective Fall 2005. The course is currently
included in a list of courses from which students must choose 6 hours to complete the Business Administration
minor. If approved, students will choose 3 hrs. from the remaining list of courses. This will not increase the
number of hours required in the concentration. M. Woodsmall (B. Ruot) moved to place this on the agenda for
voting at the next meeting. All approved.

TECHNOLOGY-DELIVERED SECTION OF COS 4810

Thomas Hawkins presented the proposal for the technology-delivered section of COS 4810, Principles of Career
Development. B. Ruot (M. Woodsmall) moved to place this item on the agenda for voting at the next meeting. All
approved.

RESPONSE TO GENERAL EDUCATION ASSESSMENT AND REFINEMENT DRAFT

The draft response to the General Education Assessment and Refinement Draft was revised. The committee will
forward recommendations concerning IAI compatibility and 3000-level writing-intensive general education
courses.
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March 28, 2005 — 1:00 p.m., Dean’s Conference Room

Kathy Bennett
Recorder

Published 3/3/05



